
 

 

KZ 175 Announcement 
 

 

All KZ category drivers and trainers, as well as all those interested in 
competing in this category, are hereby notified that, as of January 1, 2023, the 
use of the KZ 175 engine will be permitted in accordance with the CIK FIA 
regulations. Likewise, it will be possible to compete with the KZ 175 engine in 
accordance with the SKUSA regulations. Both engines will compete in the 
same category. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

SKUSA Mexico Championship. 

 


